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August 23, 1979

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Mr. James P. O'Reilly
Director
Region 1I
101 Marietta Street
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Subject: V. C. Summer Nuclear Station
Unit #1
Response to NRC Audit Report
50-395/79-23 dated 8/2/79

Gentlemen:

We have reviewed the subject report and find that it contains no

proprietary information.
Very tru1§ Eours.
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cc: Messrs. C. J. Fritz
G. C. Meetze
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